
22. ART IN PUBLIC PLACES 
 
 Barbara Stewart has requested that the Board consider the opportunity for supporting the provision of 

a suitable work of art in the Board’s community.  The possibility of this arising from a community 
competition could also be considered. 

 
 As members will be aware some considerable effort has been initiated with a view to co-ordinating and 

implementing such work on a city wide basis.  Board Members from across the city were recently 
invited to seminars on this matter.  

 
 Barbara has suggested that the opportunity be taken for Members to attend a power point presentation 

available through Alan Bywater, Leisure Unit, and that this possibly be held in conjunction with some 
other Board activity scheduled before the election. 

 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:   That the foregoing recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


